Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, June 19, 2009 2:12 PM

To: 'ijgreen@ecmgrp.com’

Subject: RE: Ro279, Telegraph Business Properties, 5427 Telegraph Ave.

I am aware that the procedure to get an encroachment permit in Oakland is rather extensive
and time consuming and approve your extension request to November 28, 2009. Regards, Barb
Jakub

————— Original Message-----

From: jgreen@ecmgrp.com [mailto:jgreen@ecmgrp.com]
Sent: Friday, June 19, 2009 2:04 PM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: 5427 telegraph Ave

Hi Barbara,

We're proceeding with the investigation at the above referenced site.

The difficulty of getting an encroachment permit from the City of Oakland has caught us off-
guard. Evidently the entire process can take up to 3 months. It may not be realistic to meet
the report date of August 28.

I'd 1like to request an extension to November 28. Thank you for your help with this.

Jim Green
Project Manager

ECM Group
P.0. Box 802
Benicia, CA 94510

707-751-0655
fax: 707-751-0653



